
 

 
 

 
 
 

Facilities Notice 
 

 

Title:  Heating System Shut Down 
 

 
Location:  Cornett Building 

 
 

Description: Be advised that the Facilities Management Mechanical shop will be making to 

repairs to the main heating system which will result in disruption to the system. 
 

The building will be at normal temperatures before work commences and should 
maintain a comfortable temperature during the day.  It is advised to bring an 

extra sweater along in case the building temperature gets a little cooler than 

normal in the early afternoon.  Facilities Management will be working to have the 
heat reinstated as quickly as possible. 

 
Additional note to all staff and students:   The use of the handicapped accessible 

door results in significant heat loss from the building.  During the shut-down, 
people are asked to use the handicapped accessible door only if necessary. 

 

 
 

Time frame: Tuesday, February 11, 2014 to Wednesday, February 12, 2014 
 

 

 
Facilities Management contact: Resource Coordinators:  Karen Jones and Darlene Winter 

  
 

 

Email address: coordin8@uvic.ca  
 

 
 

Phone:  250-472-4567 | 250-472-4575 
 

 

 
 

 


